

Dear Parents / Guardians,

We are organizing a parent organization to support our student and school. Jointly with Mr. Jones and staff, we will organize and run the numerous activities he plans throughout the school year.

A separate "Un-Fundraiser" form is available to help cover membership dues. These funds along with fundraising will directly benefit our students and school by supporting school wide events, purchasing classroom materials and equipment, reducing the cost of field trips, sponsoring assemblies and so much more!

It is a worthwhile organization, and we depend on the parents/guardians to keep us functioning. Simply complete the form below if you are able to donate time volunteering, make outreach calls or donate items for events.

We will host our first PTO meeting in September 2022, more details to come!

We appreciate Mr. Jones and the staff of Roosevelt Elementary for their continuous support and all the time they invest in our students. We are looking forward to another great school year!

Thank you!

## **PTO Registration Form**

McDonald Local Schools 2022 - 2023

Name of Volunteer(s):	
Name of Student(s):	
Grade:	
Teacher:	
Email Address:	
Phone:	Text: Y or N
	I am interested in:
	Donating items for events
	Volunteering my time
	Outreach- Phone/Email/Text Support

